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Proposal on Cumberland 

Tom Broen 

June 16, 2018 

Tom Broen 
Owner 
231 Sherman Ave South 
Hamilton, ON  

To whom it may concern, 

6.4(a) 

Sun, Jun 17, 2018 at 6:29 AM 

With respect to the proposed new residential development at the former Lifesavers factory on Cumberland 
Avenue, I would like to note my opposition to the development in its current form. The development's 
proposed height and density will cause significant traffic and sight line issues for the neighbourhood. I believe 
that any new development should reflect the neighbourhood's current residential built form. 

Sincerely, 

Tom Broen 

Sent from my iPhone 


